COPY
LIOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

=1, Benchurch Street, London E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)
Enclosure 5th April, 1957.
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Dear Sir,

Motorship "HORMANNA"

1 forward herewith a copy of communication
received from the Naples Surveyors to which I
am requested by the Chlef Ship Surveyor's Department
to reply that the notation of S.S8. Tri - 7,56 (Dr)
was assigned owing to the princlpal part of the
Special Survey having been held at that time,
which decision is in accordance with Chapter B,
Section 8, Paragraph 804 of the Rules.

1t appears that only & small part of the
Special Survey received attentlon at Naples in
February, 1957, and it 1s not felt that the fact
of the ship having been lald up between July
1956 and February last has any materlal bearing
on the point at issue. The major part of the
Special Survey was held at Trieste in July, 1956
(Trieste report No, 14439), and I stell be much
obliged 1f you will kindly glve consideration
to this case to see if there ls likely to be
any other course of action which may commend
1tself to the Owners. Alternatively perhaps
you will kindly advise the Naples Surveyors of
our declision.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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